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Talented AnMed Health employees put on show

(Anderson, S.C. — June 21, 2018) — Patients normally see the medical staff at AnMed Health
in scrubs and gloves. On August 2, some AnMed Health employees will shed their usual medical
garb for glitzier duds as they take to the stage to participate in the 2018 AnMed Health Big Shots
employee talent show.

The AnMed Health employee talent show will be held at Anderson University’s Henderson
Auditorium, Rainey Fine Arts Center in Anderson, S.C. on August 2 at 6:30 p.m. Local
celebrities will be on the panel of judges for the talent show.

Tickets are five dollars and proceeds from the talent show benefit the AnMed Health Foundation
employee assistance fund. Patients, family, friends and the public are invited to see AnMed
Health employees let their hair down to sing, dance and entertain in the Big Shots employee
talent show.

Tickets go on sale July 2 and can be purchased by calling (864) 512-3477 or email
foundation@anmedhealth.org. Get your ticket early, seating is limited.
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